
Hello James, Jack, Ethan, Louie, Sam, Kobi, Jess, Rosalie, Georgia, 

Maisie, Sharlyne, Wiktoria, Bobby, Grace, Nabila, Lily, Harrison, 

Archie & Leon, 

Now this week has been a little different for me as I am now 

back in school teaching every day. Some of the children have also 

returned to school after learning at home for the last few months. 

Well done to Lily, Jessica, Louie, Harrison, Sam, Archie and Rosalie 

who have been superstars this week, coming 

into school with such big smiles every day. 

You have all made such a big effort with 

your learning and we are all so proud of you. 

To the rest of Reception, who are still at 

home, keep up the good work and keep 

trying hard in all that you do. I have had 

photos of Kobi this week who has been writing his tricky words out 

and his handwriting was amazing. Well done Kobi!  

It has been lovely to see some new faces back in school again, 

but we have missed the rest of the class. You are all in our thoughts 

and prayers and we look forward to being able to see you all again 

soon. 

Congratulations to Jack who 

has a new baby sister at home, I 

know that you will be a great big 

brother to Jessica as you are to 

Charlie. We can’t wait to hear about 

all the stories of your baby sister 

when you return to school. 

Some of you might not know but this week Harley has moved to 

a new family and will be joining a new school, near his home. We were 

lucky enough to say goodbye to him on Tuesday from a distance. We 

have really enjoyed having Harley in our class this year and we will all 



certainly miss him. We send him lots of love and prayers for him in 

his new adventure! 

Now this week, it was clear to see how much you have all been 

growing whilst you have been at home. I think some of you might 

have grown out of your clothes and they might be too small for you 

now! If you have 

any uniform that is 

too small, you can 

now donate clean, 

unwanted uniform 

to the Community 

Gateway Uniform Bank. You can find out the details for where you 

can make your donations, on the school website. 

Please remember to keep safe and happy. Remember that God 

is helping us get through this tough time and He is always listening 

to you, when you need Him. Remember it is okay to sometimes feel a 

little worried, scared or unsure of all the things that are going on in 

the world right now. Remember to keep listening to your grown-ups, 

keep trying hard in all that you do, keep smiling and keep shining 

brightly! 

 

Lots of love,  

Mrs Bamber 

 


